
 

  
 

G-Concerns 
 A Look Back on the Last Quarter:  

Wishing You a Change-Making 2017 

 
Concluding the Bayan II Programme with a Conference on 
Women’s Electoral Inclusion in Afghanistan 
Gender Concerns International hosted a conference together with its partner 
organisations in Kabul, Afghanistan. The conference highlighted the progress 
of Afghan women’s political participation, but also addressed the current 
challenges that women still face in Afghan society. Read more 
 

Picture: Panel and speakers at the event. 
 

 
Women and Peace Progress in Myanmar 
Gender Concerns International has launched its new initiative under the 
‘Women and Peace Progress’ (WPP) program to promote gender-inclusive 
peace and sustainable democracy in Myanmar. Women continue to be 
underrepresented in the Myanmar peace process. The WPP supports women 
organisations and female parliamentarians, in order to strengthen their 
participation in the upcoming peace talks. Read more 
 

Picture: An event held on the International Day of Peace in Myanmar 2016.  
 
 

 
The First Assembly of The Hague Youth Council for a United 
Future 
On the 7th of December, The Hague Youth Council held its first meeting to 
begin its work on addressing interlinked problems of islamophobia, 
xenophobia and gender inequality. The Hague Youth Council is comprised of a 
team of dedicated, young women who will work hard to initiate change. Read 
more 
 

Picture: Members of The Hague Youth Council in discussion. 
 

 
 
 

 
Interactive Consultation and Launch of Network to Strengthen 
Female Leadership in Morocco 
Gender Concerns International hosted an interactive consultation in Rabat, 
Morocco. At the event, female councillors presented its Network of female 
leaders that will work to strengthen ongoing processes of women’s 
democratic inclusion. The event followed up on previous high level 
consultations held early last year in Rabat and Tangier. Read more 
 

Picture: Participants at the consultation and Network launch. 
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Successful Launch of the Post-COP Gender Watch 
International Network (G-WIN) at COP 22 

 

COP 22 was held on the 7-18 November in Marrakech, Morocco. Gender 
Concerns International held an event at the climate conference to present the 
Post-COP G-WIN initiative. The initiative aims to enhance female leadership in 
environmental decision-making and policy implementation. Read more 
 

Picture: Guest speakers Ms. Assari, Ms. Mrabit and Ms. Roy together with Ms. 
Bano and Mr. Tida before the start of the event. 
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